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26 August 2014 
 
 
Dear Anne 
 
 
CONSIDERATION OF PETITION PE1522 
Calling on the Scottish Parliament to urge the Scottish Government to review the current 
statutory provisions applying to bulk fuel storage sites to ensure the same level of secondary 
containment is in place irrespective of the reason for the fuel being stored. 
 
Thank you for your letter of 14 August 2014 referring to the above petition. 
 
The Scottish Government acknowledges the large amount of evidence received by the 
Committee in relation to this petition and assures the Committee that it shall be taken into 
consideration when the review is carried out. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ian Speirs 
Water Environment Team 
 
 
 
 

http://www.scottish.parliament.uk/GettingInvolved/Petitions/PE01522

